
Marysville Borough 
Sewer & Sanitation Meeting Minutes 

November 2, 2020 
2:15 PM 

 
 
 
The Sewer & Sanitation Committee Meeting was called to order at 2:30 pm on Monday, 
November 2, 2020 at the Marysville Borough Office. Present were council members Dave 
Magee and Steve Copp. Also present were, Borough Manager Zachary Border, Borough 
Engineer Greg Rogalski, and Operator, Lonnie Sarver     
     
New Business 
 

1. MS4 
 
Greg had updated the committee on the work that needed to be done for MS4 would 
need to be complete by June 2023. Greg had discussed a few of the projects that were 
easier to complete and not very expensive. He did say that the majority of the work 
would be on the pond at the lion’s club. The discussion of a fee was discussed and Zach 
was directed to do some more research on how to get funding.  

 
2. Nutrient Credit Report  

 
The Credit report was submitted to DEP the credits were verified and now available 
for purchase on the DEP website.   
 

3. Rockville Phase 3 sewage module 
 
Justin from IDP was at the meeting to discuss that due to the pump station permitting, 
now needs to submit a sewage module instead of a mailer for the planning component 
of the permit. Justin said council would need to vote on a resolution to move forward 
with the permit the committee agreed and moved to put it on the council agenda.   

 
 Old Business 
  

1. Flow from the trailer park 
 
The trailer park did have someone in to fix a leak, but the water consumption was still 
really high the next step would be to try to install a flow meter again to see if there was 
any change.   

 
Other Business 
None  
 
Public Comment 
 
 None 
                                                        


